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STARS OF THE WEEK 
 

Rebecca  
for being a lovely friend 

and so happy all the time! 

 

 

Sophia  
for always being so helpful 

at Nursery. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rory  
for adapting well to 

change and being 

a superstar! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done! 

It has come to that time where we start to say ‘Goodbye’ to our 

pre-school children and their families. We are so incredibly proud 

of you all and wish you lots of luck as you move on to school. We 

have enjoyed our time with you all, watching you grow and learn, 

and had lots of ‘WOW’ moments along the way.  Thank you for 

letting us be a part of your journey.  

 

We really enjoyed our leavers party on Tuesday. The children had 

an amazing time, - dancing, playing games and joining in with 

magic tricks! Thank you to parents/carers and families for joining 

us at the end for the graduation ceremony. 



 

 

Dates for the Diary 
 

Summer Closure: 

5th August - 16th August inclusive.   

Nursery will re-open on Monday 19th August. 

 

26th August: Bank Holiday - Nursery Closed 

 

2nd September: School: INSET Day - Nursery Closed 

 
Please note the School Office will be closed until September. 

Staff Changes 

We are saying 'Goodbye' to Maria who is finishing her 1:1 role at the end of August. She will still 

be supporting us to cover staff absences. 

 

We are also saying 'Goodbye' to Jo, who although she is leaving us, she isn't going to be far! 

She is remaining at school full time as a TA and SEN support. 

 

In October we will welcome Steph back from her maternity leave.  She will be working on a 

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. 

 

We will also welcome a new staff member who some of you will recognise, - Andrea.  She is a 

TA and SMSA at school and has been helping with some cover work. From September, she will 

be based in Nursery on a Monday and Wednesday. 

 

Chicken Pox 

We have been made aware of a confirmed case of chicken pox within nursery. If you are 

concerned or would like further guidance please speak to a member of staff. (www.nhs.uk/

conditions/chickenpox/) 

 

Lost Property 

We have some items of lost property - please take a look as soon as possible as these will be 

donated soon if not claimed, 

 

Summer 

Please note our closure dates, listed below, with the reminder that packed lunches will be 

required during the summer when the school kitchen is closed. 

 

Please remember to let us know if you have any planed holidays over the summer, so we know 

who to expect to see at nursery! 

 

Funding 

If you intend to claim any funding from September, please ensure you fully complete the 

declaration form and return to us as soon as possible.  As a reminder, applications or renewals 

for funding for the Autumn term must be made by 31st August 2024: 

www.childcarechoices.gov.uk 

 

Nursery Invoices 

If your child is leaving nursery this summer, please ensure all invoices are paid in full.   Balances 

can be checked on ParentPay.  Payment may be made via ParentPay or with a childcare 

voucher scheme. If you intend to make payments using a voucher scheme, please would you 

e-mail the school office with the voucher reference so we are aware of these payments. 

NEW NURSERY POLO SHIRTS 

 

Our new purple polo shirts with 

our lovely new logo are now 

available to purchase from 

Norton Sports & 

Camping in 

Midsomer Norton, 

priced at £9.75 

each  



 

 



 

 


